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Important reminders when using OARRS Academy 

1. The sample site is a training tool to educate about the process 
and value of including a state’s prescription monitoring program 
as part of the professional decision-making process.  Along with 
this sample tool, students are encouraged to review patient OARRS 
reports with their preceptors during their internships and clinical 
rotations.  

2. The login email and password for each school is preset; students 
are not able to create their own accounts. Please DO NOT reset the 
passwords.

3. All schools are using the same patients.  Please DO NOT make 
any changes to the prescription data already added to each of the 
sample patients.  

4. Faculty and students may create their own sample patients and 
manually add prescriptions to those patients to create different 
scenarios.   If new “patients” and profiles are added, they must 
truly be “fake” patients.  

5. Any questions or concerns may be addressed to the following 
email address: info@OhioPMP.gov.

To learn more, visit our website:

www.oarrsacademy.ohio.gov
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